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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
AMOS IMBEVA  
TO:

SPONSOR SAGA 
Dear Inga,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year Saga! 

Your foster son enjoyed his Christmas gifts I bought him and enjoyed his dinner too. Amos has done well and promoted to the new class 5 this year. 

His DAP money I bought him new school uniform and other things he needed. 

Amos has been pushing the year 2010 with ups and downs since his health was not poor especially time of examination. Amos’s heart never wants heavy work, if thinking as counting maths, he sweats and taken out of class. His heart beats so fast. 

We always pray for Amos’s health, God knows his future plan. Amos enjoyed diner, eating together, was very happy, he invite his friends who always carry him when he falls down, weak, he gave them many biscuits and sweets. We pray if one day we shall meet a special doctor to treat Amos’s wooden heart.  

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

